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Re: Landmark and Variance approvals for 70 Middle Rd.

Landmark Commission
Town Council Members

We are writing in reference to the presentation plans for 70 Middle Rd.  We have reviewed the plans
with the architect. The restoration is magnificent, and we are very excited about this project coming to
fruition. We would like to support this restoration and variances as presented.
We appreciate the amount of work that the architect has invested her time into making this house so
beautiful.
We love our street!
Sincerely yours,
Myrna and Spencer Partrich
22 Middle Rd.
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